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             December 20, 2024 

Dear Friends,         

We are proud to announce that our 12th Annual Veterans Memorial Day Golf Tournament will be held 
on Thursday, May 22, 2025, at the Madera Country Club. We cordially invite you to participate in this 
tournament either as a sponsor, player, or donor.  

This past year’s tournament raised $23,000 which benefited the Veterans in need of rehabilitation 
activities while at the Fresno Veterans Hospital and activities through other veterans’ organizations we 
donate to. For us to continue this level of donation, we need your assistance. The Clovis Veterans 
Memorial District will be our naming rights sponsor, but we need many other levels of donation (See 
Attached Levels of Sponsorship and donations).  

The tournament is under the guidance of the Clovis American Legion Cecil Cox Post 147 and partners 
with the Clovis Veterans of Foreign War Post 3225 and the Central Valley Blue Star Moms to organize 
the tournament. The Clovis American Legion Post 147 is a nonprofit corporation; tax I.D. # 94-6093632 
and your donation may be deductible.  

As our tournament has grown from 76 players in our first year to this past year of 128 players, our desire 
to work for our veterans has become a larger task; with your donation, the task becomes easier. By 
contract with the Fresno Veterans Hospital, none of the donations from the Veterans Memorial Day Golf 
Tournament shall be used by the hospital for administrative overhead expenses, and none of the funds 
may be used by the three organizations for their general operational expenses.  

If you are interested in being a new sponsor or donor, please feel free to contact Bob Voss, Dustin 
Chappel, or me, and one of us will be happy to discuss your questions.  

We have attached the 2025 sponsorship levels and a copy of the 2025 tournament flier.  

 

Sincerely.  

Bob Voss   Dustin Chappel   Frank Ducar 
Bob Voss    Dustin Chappel    Frank Ducar 
Tournament Co-Chairman Tournament Director   Tournament Co-Chairman 
Cell (559) 696-4703  Cell (559) 612-3655   (559) 269-8767 
Bvoss@bobvoss.com   dustin.chappel@gce.com   info@clovisal.org 
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